Liibbenau, Freitag, 25. April 1997

Handwritten:

Hello Rick, I just wanted to send you this press photo as a memory of your
show in Liibbenau. I hope you will return to play with your band and
make me a friendly price! All the best for Rick Derman.

Under Photo:

Rick Derman gave a concert Saturday night in Swingladen for the
Lubennau public. His diverse repertoire was well received by the audience
in the Bullengéschen in the front of the old town,

The next concert in Swingladen is on Novermber 30 by the jazz guitarist
Uwe Kropinski who is no stranger to our city.



